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MC/17/29  Matters Arising 

MC/17/29 
Matters arising  
 

Matters Outstanding Action 

April 2015  

15.2.27 The Council directed the Connexional Team 
to review and report to the Council in 
January 2016 on the classification of land 
held as an investment. 

This work has been delayed, and will be brought 
to a future meeting of the Council. 

October 2015 

15.3.29 City Centre Churches – the Council directed 
that the new City Centre list be presented to 
the Council in 2018. 

Work is now underway 

October 2016  

16.3.7 Work from the Conference The Council agreed to keep the volume of work 
under review. 

16.3.32 All We Can – the Council requested further 
conversations about the relationship 
between the Methodist Church and All We 
Can. 

Conversations between the senior staff of All 
We Can and the Connexional Team are ongoing 
with a commitment from both the Team and All 
We Can to develop proposals which would 
ensure a much closer working between all 
aspects of the Church’s world church 
engagement. 

January 2017  

17.1.13 The Council directed the Connexional Team 
to develop, for detailed consideration by the 
Council, a programme of identification, 
encouragement and mentoring for potential 
candidates for appointment as a District 
Chair, bearing in mind the need to increase 
gender and ethnic diversity among the 
District Chairs. 

 

 
***RESOLUTION 
 
29/1.    The Council receives the report. 
 


